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Two Great Fundraisers, 
One Awesome Month! 

Our Book & Collective Goods Fair was  unex-
pectedly cancelled when the storm of the cen-
tury hit our area on March 2nd this year!  
Roads were closed and the vendor was turned 
back as the weather was not getting any bet-
ter. 
 
 
 
So, this event was rescheduled for Tuesday, 
May 8th, from 9:30-4:00 p.m. in our ground 
floor, main Activity Area.  You’ll be able to pur-
chase many great books and gifts at a dis-
count just in time for Mother’s Day! 
 
Our 3rd Annual Mother’s Day Purse Auction is 
slated to take place on two days again, Friday, 
May 11th from 9:30-3:30 and again on Sun-
day, May 13th during our Mother’s Day 
Brunch.   
 
This event features a Chinese–auction style 
purse give-away  in which every purse con-
tains a surprise or two. Purses are fastened 
shut so there’s no telling what could be inside 
and that makes the event even more fun!   

Seussical the Musical 
HERE...ONSTAGE! 

We are so excited to 
see the return of the 
Springfield Elementary 
crew on Wednesday, 
May 16th!  
Each student has a job 
to do. Some take care 
of the building and 

decorating the sets, some are in the chorus, some 
are in the play, and some move the sets around, 
some are the actors in the production.   
 
These students take so much pride in their per-
formance and it truly shows.  Kudos to the proud-
est parents in the west county, their friends, fam-
ily, teachers, support staff, administration, and 
golly, anyone involved in these great events.  

A special bake sale will 
take place on the Fri-
day Purse Auction for 
all of our non-purse-
carrying friends so 
bring your wallet, your 
change, or your 
mother and buy some 
tickets to win! 

Celebrate Older  
Americans Month &  

National Nursing 
Home Week  

With Us! 

National Nursing Home Week is a week filled 
with exciting events and activities designed to 
celebrate all our elders and their love of life, 
family & fun.  We’ve held spelling bees, baseball 
games, Olympic– style games, baking, cooking, 
and musical activities.  There’s no end to what 
our residents can do and we’re there all the way 
to help them!  
 
Join us during the week starting on Mother’s 
Day through Friday, May 18th for our events. 
Check our social media pages for photographs 
and stories! 
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We thank the following for their financial or other   

contributions to the Pleasant Ridge Manor  
Friends Forever: 

 
Arlene Brown 

Dot & Wes Herbol 
Janet Groszkiewicz 

The G. Skovron Family 
James & David Burke 
Mrs. W. D. Lamberton 
The Brigaman Family 
The Bigelow Family 

Barbara Azari 
Grace Gornick  

 
 

The following donations were made to the Friends 
Forever in loving memory of:   

 
David P. Scheuer 

By:   
David & Leslie Regelman 

 
   

100% of your donations are used to directly benefit 
the residents and are always  greatly appreciated. If 
you’d like to make or discuss making a donation, call 

LeeAnn Krahe at (814)474-5521, extension 260. 
Checks may be written to Pleasant Ridge Manor 
Friends Forever  and sent to the PRM address.  

Memorials & Donations 

Health Tip  
Of the Month 

As our days grow longer, exposure to UV rays from the 
sun increase. They can reach you on cloudy and hazy 
days, as well as bright and sunny days. UV rays also re-
flect off of surfaces like water, cement, sand, and snow. 
The hours between 10 a.m. and 4 p.m. are the most haz-
ardous . UV rays from sunlight are the greatest during the 
late spring and early summer . Here are 5 tips to help 

prevent skin damage. 

Stay in the shade, especially during midday hours. 

Wear clothing that covers your arms and legs. 

Wear a hat with a wide brim to shade your face, head, 

ears, and neck. 

Wear sunglasses that wrap around and block both UVA 

and UVB rays. 

Use sunscreen with a sun protection factor (SPF) of 15 or 
higher, and both UVA and UVB (broad spectrum) protec-

tion. 

Avoid indoor tanning. Period. 

Thanks to These Great Churches  
& Committee Members for our 

Beautiful Easter Flowers! 

Fairview Presbyterian: Joyce Getz 
Grace Episcopal: Cathy Podgers 
Lake City Methodist:  Martin Ave: Ginnie & Bob 
Meeder 
Lake City Methodist:  Penn Ave: Audrey Killian 
Lake City Presbyterian: Sue Peterson 
Lake City Presbyterian: Lake St. Connie Burns 
Lake City Presbyterian: Lake Road: Jo Byham 
Lake City Presbyterian: Liberty St. Deb Rimmer 
Cindy McDonald, Toni Cassell, Christine Ray-
berg and Joyce Sargent.  
 
For more than 25 years, these churches, com-
mittees and individuals have provided a little 
extra Easter love every year.   
 
Our residents and families really enjoy the per-
sonal touch and the added spring color to their 
day.  Thank you all so much for your continued 
good works.  

We 
Love 
Our  

Volunteers. 
Thanks for  
All you do! 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/cancer/skin/basic_info/sun-safety.htm#shade
https://www.cdc.gov/cancer/skin/basic_info/sun-safety.htm#clothing
https://www.cdc.gov/cancer/skin/basic_info/sun-safety.htm#hat
https://www.cdc.gov/cancer/skin/basic_info/sun-safety.htm#sunglasses
https://www.cdc.gov/cancer/skin/basic_info/sun-safety.htm#sunscreen
https://www.cdc.gov/cancer/skin/basic_info/indoor_tanning.htm
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Voted West 

County’s Best 
Senior Living  

(and more!) 
for over five  

consecutive 

years! 

The West County Area Alzheimer’s Association  Support Group   

meeting will be held at Pleasant Ridge Manor  

Wednesday May 9th, 2018  at 6:00 p.m.  

Join us & our Medical Director, Dr. Wickramasinghe for a special presen-

tation. For more information: call Carrie Altadonna 474-5521, ext. 215. 

 

 

 

 
 

www.pleasantridgemanor.com 

Join us at the event below and see  
 who wins the ribbons sponsored by  Pleasant Ridge Manor at : 

The Independent Council on Aging’s 2018 
Senior Art Exhibit MAY 6-11 

 
Opening reception 5/6/18 from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m.  

Highlighting Artists Age 55 and Older and Hosted by 
The Mercy Hilltop Center, Inc.   

 

http://www.pleasantridgemanor.com/

